
From: joanne cicrich [mailto:jcicrich@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 10:59 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: 148th apartment proposal 
 
I have lived in Argay Terrace since 2001,  I moved here to get away from the kids and 
crime in Laurelhurst neighborhood as the old people were dying and young families 
were moving into the large homes.  I moved to Argay as it was a closed neighborhood 
as the streets don't go through and there are no stores or businesses in here.  Traffic in 
is only the people who live here and their visitors.  Crime has increased greatly.  Theft 
from cars, homes, gardens.  You should not put an apartment complex at K-Mart 
property with 300 apartments and then build more apartments on ne 148th.  Both Argay 
Terrace and Summerplace are single family home neighborhoods.  If people on ne 
148th want to go north, they can go down to Sandy blvd. or else go up to Halsey.  You 
can catch the I 205 north or south or else the 84 west from there.  People will drive 
Rose Parkway or Fremont like the freeway if you open up our streets.   
 
Sincerely joanne cicrich 
 
12707 N.E. Rose Parkway 
 
Portland, Oregon 97230 
 


